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Museum needs help
to identify old pictures

Piles upon piles upon piles of 
pictures are stacked in boxes at the 
Last Indian Raid Museum.

The black-and-white photos of 
people, groups and buildings are 
unidentified. Although Director 
Sharleen Wurm recognizes the 
studio names on the greenish-gray 
covers of the photos, no one seems 
to know who the people are.

Some of the photos are in those 
covers while others are just printed 
on photo paper.

The Oberlin Herald has run some 
of the unidentified pictures in the 
past and helped the museum get 
names on some of them.

This week, Mrs. Wurm and Man-
aging Editor Kimberly Davis have 
decided to try again. Several photos 
have been selected to run on this 
page.

In the top left corner is Picture 
No. 1 of a women wearing glasses. 
The picture was taken by Dyer and 
the frame around her face is in the 
shape of a heart.

To the right of her is Picture No. 
2. On the back of the photo, written 
in cursive, it says “me and Shirley,” 
although Mrs. Wurm doesn’t know 
who “me” or Shirley is.

Below that is Picture No. 3 of an 
older woman. The photo was taken 

by Art Steele.
To the left of her are Pictures No. 

4 and 5, one of a young woman and 
one of a young man.

Picture No. 6, on the bottom of 
the page, is the only picture of a 

building. 
Anyone who can identify any of 

the people or the building should 
call the newspaper office at (785) 
475-2206 or the museum at (785) 
475-2712.
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